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NOTICE OF MANDATORY EMERGENCY INFORMATIONAL HEARING  

REGARDING INNHOLDER AND LODGING HOUSE LICENSEES 
 
You are hereby notified that the Licensing Board for the City of the Boston (the “Board”) will 
conduct a virtual emergency informational hearing regarding ​certain establishments holding 
Innholder or Lodging House Licenses​ (the “Licensees”) on ​Monday, February 22, 2021 at 4:00 
p.m. ​(the “Emergency Informational Hearing”).  
 
The Emergency Informational Hearing is being held to address the significant increase in 
incidents and alleged illegalities at certain establishments operated by the Licensees requiring 
the response of the Boston Police Department across the City of Boston and the resulting strain 
on police resources.  
 
Zoom Link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83225358673?pwd=UlNJQ1lwNmxHM1I5bTNMV2RKR1FqUT09 
 
Meeting ID​: ​832 2535 8673​; ​Passcode​: ​579311​; ​Dial In Number​: (646) 876-9923 
 
THE EMERGENCY INFORMATIONAL HEARING IS MANDATORY FOR ANY 
LICENSEE IN RECEIPT OF THIS CORRESPONDENCE.​ ANY LICENSEE FAILING TO 
ATTEND WILL BE SUBJECT TO DISCIPLINARY ACTION BY THE BOARD INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE SUSPENSION OF THE INNHOLDER OR LODGING HOUSE 
LICENSE HELD BY THE LICENSEE. 
 
The Emergency Informational Hearing will be held pursuant to M.G.L. ch. 30, s. 20, M.G.L. ch. 138, 
s. 12, 14, 15, 23, 34, and 77, M.G.L. ch. 140 s. 2, 9, and 177 and Governor Charles Baker’s executive 
order issued March 22, 2020, temporarily modifying certain requirements of the Open Meeting Law 
(M.G.L. ch. 30A s. 20) due to the ongoing public health crisis related to Covid-19 (coronavirus).  
 
Please contact the Board at (617) 635-4170 or ​licensingboard@boston.gov​ with any questions. 
 
                         ​                                                               For the Board, 

Lesley Delaney Hawkins 
Lesley Delaney Hawkins, Esq. 

 Executive Secretary  
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